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I first met Uwe-Jens in 1992 here at Bern University, where he
introduced me to the lattice field theory. Ever since, he has given

me opportunities to collaborate in a number of projects, all of which

I thoroughly enjoyed. In particular, I was his postdoc from 1994 to
1996 at MIT, and later we crossed paths at numerous locations around
the world.

It is my pleasure to revisit some of the highlights and anecdotes of
this collaboration, which spans more than three decades. Our most
significant endeavor is a textbook that we started working on about
20 years ago, with efforts finally intensifying during my recent
sabbatical stays here in Bern. With a bit of luck, it will be

published in time for the SIGN25 workshop.
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